
 

July 15, 2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

     As a resident of Lockport  Township we are in support of Lockport  Township opposing the 
following proposed legislation that is being proposed by District 82 Michigan State Representative 
Kristian Grant: 

o Request # H05153’23 
o Request # H05154’23 
o Request # H05539’24 
o Request # H06034’24 
o Request # H06017’24 
o Request # H06281’24 
o Request # H05162’23 
o Request # H05675’24 
o Request #    06252’24 
o Request #    06267’24 

 
     We concur with Lockport  Township that these zoning type regulations should be under the 
authority of the local municipality in accordance with the desires of local property owners, not 
cookie cutter legislation that is not compatible will all areas of the State of Michigan and to which 
could have extreme negative impact to local communities throughout the State of Michigan. 
 
    We concur that there is a housing shortage in the State of Michigan, but dispute that the cause of 
such shortage is due to local zoning regulations. 
 
     We also believe that changes to the Michigan Residential Building Codes, and the Michigan 
Building Codes should be determined by experienced professionals that are appointed to the State 
of Michigan Licensing and Regulatory Affairs office and such regulations are based on solid 
research for life safety reasons, and not based on political reasons.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Lockport Township Resident 


